
Patient Participation Group
Annual General Meeting

5pm on Monday 24th June 2024

If you would like to find out more about the PPG or to 
come to the AGM, please contact Abigail (PPG Chair) 
at Abigail@comptonburnett.com or on 07747-111336. 

*We hope to enable patients to attend on-line, as well 
as face-to-face. Please let Abigail know if you would 
like to attend virtually.

Upper Lounge, St Mary’s Church 
Rooms, Overton, RG25 3HF *

All patients and carers aged 16 and over who 
live within the practice boundary are invited to 
attend the Patient Participation Group’s AGM

to review the work of the past 
year and consider ideas and 
activities for 2024/25.

Tea and cake available
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